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Restoration in West Galer Street work area during the week of June 5 

Work continues on a plan for the pipe 
Good news! The drilling and grouting along West Galer Street is complete. King County’s contractor will 
restore the work area near Thorndyke Avenue West during the week of June 5. We expect to finish work 
by the end of the week. 

The restoration work includes:  

 Repairs to sidewalks and any impacted driveways 

 Replanting landscaping and planter strips 
 
What to expect:  

 Project work, crews, equipment and detoured traffic patterns near the intersection of W. Galer St. 
and Thorndyke Ave. W. starting June 7 

 Work is expected to finish by the end of the week 

 STAY SAFE! Traffic and pedestrians should detour north of the work area – traffic control 
personnel will be on site to ensure safe passage around the work area 

 Work on weekdays from 7:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. 
 

 

 

Next Steps 

King County and its contractor continue work 
on a plan to bring the pipe into service.  

We will share the plan with you before starting 
work.  

 

Traffic and pedestrians will detour north of the work area while King County crews restore the 
area above a damaged County sewer pipe 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 
 

Call: Doug Marsano at 206-423-0480 
Email: doug.marsano@kingcounty.gov 
Search: “Magnolia storage” at kingcounty.gov 
Follow: @ KingCountyWTD on Twitter 


